
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

   
 

   

 

 
 
 
 
 

From: Gerry Fields 
To: Mayor Tory; Councillor Layton; Councillor Matlow; Infrastructure and Environment; BeRationalTO@gmail.com 
Cc: Gerry Fields 
Subject: Pollution-Strewn, Time-Wasting Permanent Gridlock Where Emergency Vehicles are Unable to Get Through on 

Yonge Street - March 14, 2022 
Date: Monday, March 14, 2022 6:56:48 PM 
Importance: High 

Dear Mayor Tory, 

We are categorially opposed to Yonge Street being one lane only in each direction. 

We have witnessed many emergency vehicles having a very difficult time maneuvering 
behind the stalled or stopped one-lane traffic, particularly when cars or trucks in one lane 
are attempting to turn into oncoming traffic that further significantly delays traffic -
sometimes for three or four additional minutes at each intersection. 

We rarely see any bikers in the designated bicycle lanes. 

We are extremely concerned about the higher greenhouse gas emissions that are caused 
by the slow, stalled and stationary cars and trucks on Yonge Street every day and night - all 
spewing harmful emissions into the atmosphere very close to all retail, office and residential 
areas. 

With 30,000 plus new residential units on or near Yonge Street, one lane on Yonge Street 
will be a catastrophe for residents in many Toronto neighborhoods. 

Let’s get to work this month and fix this problem to avert a major climate and emergency 
response disaster. 

Gerry Fields, LL.B., J.D. 
President and General Counsel 
CORNERSTONE GROUP FAMILY OFFICE 
Toronto, Ontario Canada 
Email: gfields@cornerstonegroup.com 
Tel.:  416.862.8000 | Mobile: 416.567.7000 

This email (including any attachments) may contain information that is confidential, privileged and exempt from 
disclosure.  It is intended only for the person(s) named above.  Any other use or disclosure is prohibited.  If you 
have received this message in error, please delete it and notify us immediately by telephone or by return email. 
Thank you.  Cornerstone Group, Cornerstone Group Logo Design and Cornerstone Group Family Office are all 
registered trademarks of Cornerstone Group. All rights reserved. 
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